
 

 

Friday 14th February 2025 
 

 

Dear Families,   
  
We are pleased to share with you that our school will be working towards 
becoming a LiveSimply school and achieving the LiveSimply Award.   
  
The LiveSimply Award, coordinated by CAFOD, the Catholic agency for overseas 
development, is presented to schools who demonstrate they are living simply, 
living sustainably, and living in solidarity with the world’s poorest 
communities.   
  
During our LiveSimply journey, we will be taking faith inspired actions that 
support our school & local communities and our global sisters and brothers 
too.   
  
We look forward to telling you more about our actions and inviting you to also 
take part with us. We really appreciate your support.  
  
If you would like to know more about LiveSimply for schools, please visit 
cafod.org.uk/LiveSimplySchools   
 
CAFOD is the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development, working together 
with people living in poverty in some of the most hard-to-reach places in the 
world.   
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Colley  

http://www.cafod.org.uk/LiveSimplySchools

